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Academic Scholarships

MARCIA CHELBERG MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP

This scholarship was started to honor Maria Chelberg, mother of Deb McCarthy, 1998 alum.
Maria was a single mother who worked hard to send Deb to Hill-Murray. She was from the
East Side and of Hispanic descent. Maria had a passion for science and being involved with
sports was important to her. She passed that love of science and sports onto Deb. The ideal
candidate for this scholarship loves science and may even be considering a career in the
medical field.

Application criteria:
« Applicants must be in the eight grade in the first year of application
« Applicant must submit an essay describing why they want to be a Pioneer and what

receiving this scholarship would mean to them.

Amount to be determined annually.
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